
 

 

 

The Village would like to express 

their appreciation to Duane Woods 

for the generous donation of a  

quarter acre of land for the            

expansion of the                                

George Edmunds Memorial Park. 

The Village would also like to thank 

Harold Wake for his continued  

support. The Wake Family Charitable 

Foundation donated another 

$10,000 toward the installation of 

outdoor restrooms at the                          

George Edmunds Memorial Park.  
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Rosie’s Run 2023 will be held on     
Sunday June 4th. For more info       

and to sign up go to:                             
Runsignup.com/Race/NY/Sherman/

RosiesRun 

 

 

 

MEMORIAL DAY BOWS 

It’s that time of the year...   the 

Stanley Hose Ladies Auxiliary are 

selling Memorial Day bows!   

Get your form from the Sherman 

Post Office, the Cornerstone or the 

Minerva Library. For more              

information follow the Stanley Hose     

Auxiliary on Facebook -                  

Stanley Hose Aux.  

WELLNESS PROGRAM                          

Annual Blood Analysis  

Sponsored by the OLIVE LODGE 

AMBA Panel of Blood Screening Tests 

for coronary disease, kidney disease, 

anemia, liver disease and other tests 

for only $42. May 20th, 2023 at the 

Stanley Hose Fire Company. By         

appointment only!!  To make your    

appointment call 1-800-234-8888  
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The Chautauqua County Partnership for Economic Growth (CCPEG) in collaboration with the     

Chautauqua Region Economic Development Corporation (CREDC) has awarded $25,000 to the      

Village of Sherman in support of the NY Main Street Restoration Project. The Village was awarded 

$358,283 in NYMS Grant Funding to be used for fourteen properties along East and West Main 

Street, who are participating in façade and building renovations, which will    

make a significant impact on our targeted retail area and improve our           

downtown aesthetics.  

 

 

The Chautauqua County Partnership for Economic Growth (CCPEG) also awarded $12,000          

in support of the Village of Sherman’s Downtown Visioning and Design Complete Streets  

        Plan.  In order to advance Complete Streets    

Initiatives, CCPEG has partnered with the      

Chautauqua Health Network (CHN) to             

increase funding opportunities and provide     

additional assistance with the collaboration       

of NYSDOH “Creating Healthy Schools and    

Communities” (CHSC) and “GoBike”.  

  

The Village of Sherman is so appreciative 

of all these agencies for their support! 


